CORRESPONDENCE

JUL 13, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 04554-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 10:02 AM
To: ‘Angela Chamblin'

Subject: RE: FPL rate hike-Please NO

Good morning Ms. Chamblin,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Angela Chamblin [mailto:agchamblin@hotmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 8:14 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: FPL rate hike-Please NO

Docket# 160021-E1

Please do not allow another rate hike by FPL.

They received a rate hike approval when gas prices went through the roof. When gas prices came down no decrease in
their rates was ever even brought up.

If rates go up for FPL, | will not be able to afford power for my family and end up in the cycle of power turn offs and
extra deposit due again. We are just barely making our utility bill payments now. Another rate hike will sink us. Food or
power will again become a decision | don't want to have to make for my family.

Please don't allow another rate hike by one of the most profitable companies in Florida.

Sincerely,
Angela Chamblin


FPSC Commission Clerk
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